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Docket.No. 50-295
' Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN:~ Mr. Cordell Reed

|! Senior Vice President -

; . Post Office Box 767
y;' Chicago, IL. 60690

Gentlemen:
um

This is to acknowledge receipt of Revision 6A to the Zion Station Annex to the,
,

Generating Stations Emergency Plan (GSEP) dated October-20,1989; which was
i' received in our office on November 7, 1989..

We.have reviewed the changes to the Annex ano determined that they are
consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q) and do not decrease the

. effectiveness of the emergency plan. Therefore, these changes are
acceptable,

In accordance with.10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy ofr

.this' letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.f

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact
Mr. James P. Patterson of my staff at (708) 790-5536.

,

p. Sincerely,'

I
L. Rob t reger, Chief
Reactor Program: Branch

cc: T.'J.'Maiman, Vice President,
; PWR Operations-
P T. Kovach, Nuclear
' 1 Licensing Manager

T. Joyce, Station Manager,

_ DCD/DCB (RIDS).
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public,

Utilities Division
Mayor, City of Zion -
Chandu Patel, Project g g 3bManager, NRR p
D. Bement, FEMA V
R. Erickson, NRR, EPB '0,
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